
WF2XAK - Contract Notification

This is to advise the Commission that the following contract is now associated with the 
WF2XAK license, in addition to the contracts that were specified at Exhibit 1 to the most recent  
renewal application under File No. 0029-EX-CR-2017:

Customer:  W6QK ACC-APG Natick Contracting Division
Government Agency: SOCOM (Army)
Contract No.:  W911QY-14-D-0029-0013
Customer POC:  Jason Bullen (Contract Specialist)
POC Telephone #:  508-233-6196
POC email: Jason.a.bullen.civ@mail.mil

It is BAE System’ understanding that operations may proceed in support of this additional 
contract without any additional filings or approvals necessary, and BAE Systems is proceeding 
based on such understanding.  If any additional procedures are necessary, please advise BAE 
Systems per the following:

Jeff Rummel, Esq.
Arent Fox LLP
1717 K Street, NW
Washington, DC 20006
rummelj@arentfox.com 
202-715-8479




